
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 26098/24 
 
02nd July 2024 
  
Deputy Paul Donnelly 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  
 

Dear Deputy Donnelly 
 
I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   
 
PQ 26098/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE consultant paediatric 
neurosurgeons at CHI Temple Street in the years 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular 
form. 
 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  

 
WTE consultant paediatric neurosurgeons at CHI Temple Street 

2023 2.62 WTE 
2024 year to-date 2.62 WTE 

 

Data recorded as of the 26th of June 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Ms. Paula Kelly 

Clinical Director 

Email: Paula.Kelly@childrenshealthireland.ie  
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